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The Royal BC Museum will reopen  
IMAX Victoria theatre on Sept 3, 2021  

 

VICTORIA, BC Today, the Royal BC Museum announced it will reopen the 
IMAX Victoria theatre on Friday, September 3, 2021. 

The IMAX Victoria theatre is an integral part of the Royal BC Museum, a 
beloved feature of the neighbourhood and a valuable venue for local film 
lovers Erika Stenson, A/Vice President of Museum Operations at the 

We know film buffs, especially IMAX Annual Passholders, 
will be thrilled by this news, and we thank them for their patience and loyalty  

The Royal BC Museum had temporarily closed the IMAX Victoria theatre to the 
public in November, 2020, to comply with COVID-19 public health orders.  

The Royal BC Museum will automatically extend the term of all current IMAX 
annual passes to March 31, 2022 to provide value to Annual Passholders.  

The Royal BC Museum will update the public about upcoming film schedules in 
the weeks to come.  
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About the Royal BC Museum:  
human history and natural history, advances new knowledge and understanding of 
BC, and provides a dynamic forum for discussion and a place for reflection. The 
museum and archives celebrate culture and history, telling the stories of BC in ways 
that enlighten, stimulate and inspire. Located in Victoria on the traditional territory of 
the Lekwungen (Songhees and Xwsepsum Nations), we are a hub of community 
connections in BC onsite, offsite and online taking pride in our collective histories.  
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